
PAS Program Student Health Insurance Policy 
1. The PAS Program strongly encourages all learners to always have health insurance coverage 

in effect. Some clinical sites may require students to have health insurance to complete a 
rotation. Students who do not have health insurance may experience a delay in scheduling 
rotations which could extend the length of the program. Student insurance can be purchased 
through the Healthy Michigan Plan (Michigan residents) and the Federal Health Insurance 
Exchange. 

2. Medical fees incurred due to any injury or illness arising out of participation in the PAS 
program are the responsibility of the learner.  

3. The student must obtain medical care from their personal health care provider or the 
university health center. No pro bono care should be requested from and/or provided by a 
clinical site preceptor or faculty member. 

 

https://www.gvsu.edu/campushealth/student-health-insurance-23.htm#uninsured

